
Natalie Wood 
201 High St,  
Farmville, VA 23909 
 
February 26th, 2020 
 
Air Force Medical Service 
Joint Base Pearl 
Harbor-Hickam 
850 Ticonderoga St 
Honolulu, HI 96860 
United States  
 
Dear Chief Officer of the Medical Service Center: 
 
I am a recent graduate of Longwood University and I am writing to apply for the emergency medical 
technician position on the joint Air Force base. With a bachelor’s degree in biology and a semester at 
Kapi’olani Community College EMT program, I am interested in a EMT position at your Medical Service 
Center. I am interested because of the outstanding service and my familiarity with military bases.  
 
Through my coursework and training at Longwood University and Kapi’olani I have developed notable 
skills in communication and biological assessment. Gradually throughout my college career, I have 
developed skills through presentations, research, group work, and various courses like art, psychology, 
and English.  
 
My experiences throughout my college career have taught me the importance of time management, 
organization, patience, and attention to detail. These skills will be applicable throughout my professional 
career as well as my time as an EMT. I am excited for the chance to apply to such opportunities and plan 
to utilize these skills for my future as a Physician’s Assistant. 
 
I look forward to discussing my application and qualification with you further and plan to follow up with 
you over the next few weeks. I am always available for further inquiries, please feel free to contact me 
at natalie.wood@live.longwood.edu or 757-707-4595. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Natalie Wood 
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